
Notice: Postponement of Examination of both the Semesters  

 

Due to 2nd Wave of Covid-19, the Examination of both the Semesters 
of Diploma in Railway engineering which were scheduled in May 
2021, are postponed till further advice.  

As soon as position of Covid-19 improves, next schedule of exam 
will be published on website www.ipweindia.org.in  well in 
advance.  

Please check website regularly.  

 

 

 

 

 

   


